
 
 
 

Key Outcomes of the WA Building and Construction Consultative 
Committee (BCC Committee) meeting 

 
 

Special Meeting Held on 30 March 2023 to discuss contractual frameworks  
 

• The special meeting of the BCC Committee commenced with an acknowledgement of country 
and the Chair welcoming members and a number of proxies. 

• A facilitated discussion on contractual frameworks was led by Australian Venture Consultants. 

• The issue of procurement and contractual frameworks was acknowledged as the highest of the 
four priority areas identified for the BCC Committee to address and this will be reflected in the 
Strategic Plan. 

• Appropriate representation on the BCC Committee to ensure the initiatives in the Strategic Plan 
can be progressed was discussed. 

• The Chair confirmed the Strategic Plan would be circulated for member confirmation. 

• The Strategic Plan will be published as soon as it is fully finalised. 


